
From:
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: July 27, 2017 3:50:05 PM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-07-17 7:10 AM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-07

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Nick Mongillo

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
It is very disappointing to hear rates are yet again going up! It is contradictory to what the Ontario
Gov't is promising. People need to understand in DETAIL where the money is being spent and how
those changes or improvements are impacting them where they live. If changes/improvements have
little effect in relation to where they live, then why should their rates increase???? We need MORE info.
What are you doing to which equipment that provides hydro to my address, that it is causing my rates
to go up ....
again???? Very disappointing!!

-- Attachment --
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